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NARRAGANSETT SCHOOL COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF THE JOINT TOWN COUNCIL/SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING HELD 

AUGUST 22, 2011 
 

The form and content of these minutes conform to commonly accepted standards and shall 
become the official record of the meeting after review and approval by the School Committee.  
By definition, minutes are not a verbatim record of the proceedings. 
 

The joint meeting of the Narragansett Town Council / School Committee was held on 
Wednesday, August 22, 2011, at the Narragansett Town Hall – Large Board Room, 25 Fifth 
Avenue, Narragansett, Rhode Island. 
 

SCHOOL COMMITTEE ATTENDANCE:  Ms. Tammy McNeiece, Chairperson; Dr. Diane 

Nobles, Vice Chairperson; Mr. Frank White, Clerk; Mr. Guy DeWardener; and Dr. Douglas 
Pierson 
 

TOWN COUNCIL ATTENDANCE:  Ms. Glenna Hagopian, President; Mr. David Crook, 
President Pro Tem; Mr. Christopher Wilkens; and Ms. Alyssa Trainor Fleet. Absent: Ms. 
Susan Cicilline-Buonanno 
 
SCHOOL OFFICIALS ATTENDANCE: 
Ms. Katherine E. Sipala, Superintendent of Schools 
Ms. Karen Hagan, Director of Finance & Administration 
Mr. Dan Warner, Narragansett High School Principal 
Mr. David Correira, Supervisor of Transportation and Grounds 
Mr. Richard Adham, Athletic Director Narragansett High School 
 

CALL TO ORDER:  Ms. Glenna Hagopian and Ms. Tammy McNeiece called the meeting to 
order at 6:35 pm. 
 
Ms McNeiece explained the history of the Athletics Fields Committee. 
 
Mr. Bill Seymour of Gale Associates spoke about the findings of the Athletics Fields study. At 
the end of the presentation Mr. Seymour took questions from the School Committee and 
Town Council as well as the audience. 
 
Ms. McNeiece explained the current status of Phase II of the project. 
 
The Town Council thanked Mr. Seymour & the School Committee for a thorough and 
informative presentation. 
 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

The meeting adjourned at 7:50 PM. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Frank White 
Clerk 


